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EXTENSION OF TRADING HALT 

 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Emerging Towns & Cities Singapore Ltd. (the “Company”) 
refers to the trading halt on the Company’s shares, requested at 7.31 am on 14 November 2017. The 
Company has, through its Sponsor, requested for an extension of the trading halt pending the release 
of a material announcement, which is expected to be released before the market re-opens on 20 
November 2017. 

 

By Order of the Board 

Mr Christopher Chong Meng Tak 
Non-Executive Group Chairman 
 

16 November 2017 

 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s 
sponsor, RHT Capital Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”). The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this 
announcement. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or 
opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The details of the contact person for the Sponsor is: 
Name: Mr. Nathaniel C.V. (Registered Professional, RHT Capital Pte. Ltd.) 
Address: 9 Raffles Place, #29-01 Republic Plaza Tower 1, Singapore 048619 
Tel: 6381 6757 
 


